Rebuilding Public Education NSW Department of Education

Woonona Public School
Works notification | 27 March 2025

Dear parents, carers, staff and neighbours,

Resurfacing of the sports court at Woonona Public School will re-commence from Monday
31 March 2025.

Further to the information shared in the works notification issued on 6 February 2025, the
finished sports court will include:

e a hard surface to meet the Educational Facilities Standards and Guidelines

e 2 new basketball/netball reversable posts and multi-sport markings.
This work is expected to be completed by Week 1 Term 2.

Additional drainage will be installed around the sports court, which will be done after the
resurfacing work is complete and take about 2 weeks to complete.

Construction information
Contractors will access the school oval via Liddle Street and temporary fencing is in place
to secure work areas.

Recommended work hours are between 7 am and 6 pm Monday to Friday, and 8 am and 1
pm on Saturdays, in accordance with NSW Environment Protection Authority construction
times. When possible, work times will be from 7am to 3pm on weekdays.

For more information on how construction will be managed, visit the School Infrastructure
website: Managing construction impacts in your community .

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this important work.
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